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From: Kate Kenney <nwareainvestments@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 1:29 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Rent Control

Rent control hurts the very people it’s supposed to help. Capping profits discourages investments in 
multi-family units. Existing units will be converted to condos and developments in the pipeline will be 
changed to owner-occupied units as well. This is bad policy at the worst possible time. 

 
Kate Kenney  
NW Area Investments, LLC 
ofc 503.387.3337 cell 503.997.6797 
11150 SW Riverwood Rd., Portland OR 97219 


